Loch Haven Hills Homeowners Association

Board of Directors Meeting – Aug19th, 2020 

Virtually on GO TO MEETING:

Present: Matthew Hall, Greg Tourtlotte, Jim Lemm, Marianne Fernandez, Tom Freeman

 Absent: none
#1. Jim called the meeting to order at 8:59 am. 

#2. Minutes reviewed and approved.

#3. This was a short update meeting with a discussion of pools, trails, tennis courts and the tree project. Everything is going really well despite covid-19. There was quite a lot of work to recover the pools from poor operation over the last few years. Matthew thanked the board for their support in helping to get everything running really smoothly this summer season. 

#4. We plan on closing the facilites on September 8th. 

Adjourn at 9:30 am

Submitted by Matthew Hall
